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General Notice 24 - 04 
 
To:  Chief Law Enforcement Officers 
  Training Officers 
  Satellite Academies 

 
From:  Karen Boisvert  
  Academy Administrator 
 
Date:  June 26, 2024 
 
Subject:          Revised Firearms Course Target 
 
At the May 9, 2024, regular scheduled meeting, the Police Officer Standards and Training 
Council adopted changes to the approved targets for qualification relays. POST Council 
approved the use of the FBI Q target as an alternative to the POST CM-5, noted in General 
Notice 97- 01 and General Notice 03 - 03.    
 
Questions or comments may be directed to Marc Fasano marc.fasano@ct.gov or phone 203 -
427 - 2608.  
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